
Dear Taxpayer, 
 
An important notification has been issued against you.  
Please  respond or act as stated on the letter. 
 

SARS NOTIFICATION 

 
 
Regards   
 Director: Security and Facilities Management 
                            Government Communication and Information System 
                            Tshedimosetso House 
                            1035 Frances Baard & Festival Street 
 SCAM

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/J1R-CElyWBUKjwkRINH9c6?domain=live.airsend.io



